
 

 

 

                   Livingstone Range School Division  

                     Board of Trustees Key Messages 
 

 
Following are the Board of Trustees Key Messages from the Board of Trustees Regular Meeting held on 
Wednesday, April 8, 2020. 
 

1) Superintendent Reappointment – The Board of Trustees received a letter from the Minister of 

Education approving the reappointment of Mr. Darryl Seguin as Superintendent of Schools for the 

Livingstone Range School Division for the next five years. 

 

2) Emergency Response Committee – The Board of Trustees moved that the Board of Trustees form 

an Emergency Response Committee consisting of the Chair, Superintendent (or designate), 

Trustees Toone and Yagos commencing immediately.  

 

3) Superintendent Report – As the COVID-19 Pandemic has effected the entire school jurisdiction, 

Superintendent Seguin has been collaborating and supporting the jurisdictional staff, parents and 

students. The entire school jurisdiction came together in a very short period of time to enable 

education continuity for our students while at the same time working hard to ensure student and 

staff safety. We are so proud and grateful for the incredible work by so many during this 

unprecedented time. The Superintendent’s Monthly Report is posted on our website at 

https://www.lrsd.ca/download/249019. 

 
4) Presentation - Early Learning in Livingstone Range School Division – Lisa Furukawa, Early 

Learning Coordinator presented an update of early learning throughout the division. Some of the 

information that was provided by Lisa included: 1) Students receiving much needed supports have 

grown from 40 to 88 in the last 4 yrs. (2) Hanen programs have been implemented throughout the 

division and (3) Program Unit Funding (PUF) changes. For the full presentation, please watch our 

meeting recordings on the LRSD Website at https://www.lrsd.ca/board/meetings. 
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